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State of West Virginia
Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

NOTICE

Due to the size of this bid, it was impractical to scan
every page for online viewing. We have made an
attempt to scan and publish all pertinent bid
information. However, it is important to note that
some pages were necessarily omitted.

If you would like to review the bid in its entirety, please
contact the buyer. Thank you.

HR K

0800000000000 00Bo00gogUoOCUCRCOO0O0QC0CpDOoOUoUQGQGQoOOoUQUOUDOCEDOoOCOoOoCO08COoDY RO 000D "00O0D0CO0OD0DOCGOO0O0GOOO0

UBDDDDDDK}DDDGCiDDDDDGDD{J’UBUUGQUOCJ{DQQDGDGDGGUDDDGDDDDDDQUGUU



Michael Baker Jr., inc.

' =l Cerporation

shington Street
1313
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December 23, 2008

Mr. John Abbot, Senior Buyer
Purchasing Division

2019 Washington Street, East

P.O. Box 50130

Charleston, West Virginia 25305-0130

RE: Statement of Qualifications to Provide Architect Analysis Services for
Economic Impact Study Related to Flooding
RFQ No. HSE 9023

Dear Mr. Abbot:

Michael Baker Jr., Inc. (Baker) is pleased to present our qualifications and experience as it
relates to the comprehensive study and economic sustainability plan for the communities of
Glenville and Logan. As you know, we prepared the statewide Hazard Mitigation Plan and
assisted the State in its £E911 Addressing and Mapping Program . During your review of the
enclosed information, you will see that Baker has completed or is currently working on many
similar projects.

This assignment will be managed and executed from our Charleston office which employs over
40 individuals including architects, landscape architects, engineers, geologists, planners,
surveyors, environmental specialists, and technicians, 90% of whom are native West Virginians.

We have greatly enjoyed our professional relationship with the West Virginia Division of
Homeland Security, and if selected, we will continue to provide the efficient, timely, personal,
cost effective, and quality solutions that you have come fo expect from Baker.

We eagerly await the opportunity to personally present our qualifications and proposed approach
to this important project for the Division. Should you have any guestions or require additional
information, please contact the undersigned at (304) 762-0821 or by e-malil,
pfogarty@mbakercorp.com

Patrick W. Fogarty, P.E., P§6.
Civil Services Group Manager

Enclosure
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